
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Meeting Minutes 
March 4, 2017 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 8:35 AM by Club President, Nick Brekenfeld, 
KB0GMQ.   
 
Members present:  Fred-K0FJW,  Monty-NR0A, Nick-KB0GMQ,  Bruce-K8UDH, Terry-
W0TDL, Chris-KD0ZPZ, Dennis-KE0MEC, Dave-KD0HEU and Guest-Sam.  
 
Minutes from last meeting were read. Motion made by Monty and Second by Terry to 
approve the minutes. Motion Passed.  
 
Treasurer’s report was read.  Motion by Monty, second by Dave to approve the 
Treasurer’s report.  Motion passed.  
 
Old Business: 
 
Nick gave a report on Nebraska 150. More information was passed around.  
 
Fred and Terry gave a report on the Flea Market and our Tax Exempt status. Fred 
researched it with the IRS and holding this event will not jeopardize the status. The 
event will be on November 4 in Norfolk. Fred and Terry will continue work on the 
project.  
 
Fred reported that Field day will be held at the Norfolk Airport in conjunction with the 
Air Show. We will have to supply our own power.  
 
Fred reported that the Boy Scout merit badge college is today.  
 
Meeting was suspended at 8:51 AM for breakfast. Reconvened at 9:15 AM.  
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New Business: 
 
Nick spoke about the new Yaesu FT10 Handheld radio with a built in camera.  
 
Show and tell was presented by a few of the members.  
 
Monty displayed a Benton Harbor Lunch Box 6 meter AM transceiver that he used in his 
car growing up.  
 
Nick displayed a Kit AM receiver. 
 
Bruce displayed a receiver he built 56 years ago and used when he was first licensed.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:00 AM.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Fred Wiebelhaus, K0FJW 
Secretary/Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 


